
From: Zuri Chambers <ZCHAMBERS@northwaybank.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:03 PM 
To: Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: Events at Milan Field 
 
Good afternoon Shelli,  
 
I was contacted last night to see if I would be able/willing to run shoe tournaments this summer. Before 
making any comments I just wanted to confirm I am able to continue using the field with the changing of 
the Mayor seat. Is this something you are able to check on for me and let me know please?  
 
Thank you,   
 

Zuri Chambers 
 


